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Martha Pavon

From: Jason Kelly
Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2022 3:19 PM
To: Martha Pavon
Cc: Sandy Pavon
Subject: FW: Re: U.S. NRC Materials License #21-32811-01 - Request for Additional Information
Attachments: RPS Vemuri Transfer NRC 2022.PDF

Martha, 
 
Good afternoon.  Attached is an incoming Response to a Request for Additional Information from Materials License No. 
21-32811-01 (Ramachandra Vemuri, M.D.), Docket No. 030-38369 in reference to Control No. 632136. 
 
Jason M Kelly, MPH 
Health Physicist 
U.S. NRC Region III – DRSS MLB 
Phone: (630) 829-9737 
E-mail:  Jason.Kelly@nrc.gov 
 
 
 

From: Laura T. Smith- Physics <lsphysics@att.net>  
Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2022 12:45 PM 
To: Jason Kelly <Jason.Kelly@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: U.S. NRC Materials License #21-32811-01 - Request for Additional Information 
 
Hello Mr. Kelly, 
This is the information we discussed and what was requested in your letter dated September 23, 
2022. 
 
Let me know if you need anything else. 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Laura Speer Smith 
 
 
On Thursday, October 27, 2022 at 08:41:17 AM EDT, Laura T. Smith- Physics <lsphysics@att.net> wrote:  
 
 
Hello Mr. Kelly, 
I just wanted to let you know I have acquired all of the paperwork requested and will put it together 
today and send it out. 
Which is within the extension time we discussed.   
 
Thank you for the extension. 
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Laura Speer Smith 
 
 
On Friday, September 23, 2022 at 03:48:55 PM EDT, Jason Kelly <jason.kelly@nrc.gov> wrote:  
 
 

Ms. Smith: 

  

Good afternoon.  Attached is a request for additional information letter dated September 23, 2022 in reference to the 
request to terminate U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) Materials License No.  21-32811-01 (Ramachandra 
Vemuri, M.D.). 

  

You will not receive a hardcopy of this request for additional information letter.  Therefore, please verify that you have 
received this e-mail and were able to successfully access the attached file.  If you have any questions, you may contact 
me at (630) 829-9737.  Thank you. 

  

Jason M Kelly, MPH 

Health Physicist 

Materials Licensing Branch  

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Region III 

2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 

Lisle, IL   60532-4352 

Office: (630) 829-9737 

Fax: (630) 515-1078 

 

http://www.nrc.gov/ 

  


